
Dear Customer,

Last month we announced that we are changing our brand and company name from Thermoseal
Inc. to KLINGER Thermoseal. Rebranding to KLINGER Thermoseal further strengthens our
position as a valuable and trusted member of the KLINGER Group of companies. With the
backing of a successful and globally active group that was founded in 1886 and has production,
sales and service offices in more than 60 countries, we value and connect with the Group’s
motto, “trusted. worldwide.”

Please visit our new website: www.klinger-thermoseal.com. You can learn more about the new
products and services we mentioned in last month's email. Updated product data sheets and
numerous technical white papers are available for download. We appreciate our customers who
have links to our website. But please be sure to check your site since our URL has changed. If
you display our logo on your website, please update with our new logo.

Thank you for your continued support during this unprecedented year. We wish you all the best
for the coming holiday season.

Best regards,

KLINGER Thermoseal

Jackie Riley
Office Administrations Manager
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http://www.klinger-thermoseal.com
http://www.twitter.com/klingerusa
https://www.linkedin.com/company/thermoseal-inc-

